Our Case Number: ABP-317292-23

An
Bord
Pleanala

Sheila O'Brien
NKEPG
Williamstown House
Carbury

Co. Kildare

Date: 19 July 2023

Re: Proposed development of an extension to the existing Drehid Waste Management Facility to
provide for acceptance of up to 440,00 TPA of non-hazardous waste material
in the townlands of Timahoe West, Coolcarrigan, Killinagh Upper, Killinagh Lower, Drummond,
Drehid, Kilkeaskin, Loughnacush, and Parsonstown, County Kildare.

Dear Sir/ Madam,

An Bord Pleanéla has received your recent submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed
development and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter. Please accept this letter
as a receipt for the fee of €50 that you have paid.

The Board will revert to you in due course with regard to the matter.

Please be advised that copies of all submissions / observations received in relation to the application will
be made available for public inspection at the offices of the local authority and at the offices of An Bord
Pleanala when they have been processed by the Board.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the
Board's website: www.pleanala.ie.

If you have any queries in the meantime please contact the undersigned officer of the Board. Please
quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanéla reference number in any correspondence or telephone
contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

imear Reilly
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737184
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Re: Bord Na MonaProposed further developments to the existing Drehid
Waste Management

Facility in its landholdings located within the townlands of Timahoe
West, Coolcarrigan,

Killings Upper, Killinagh Lower, Drummond, Drehid, Kilkeaskin,
Loughnacush and

Parsons town, Co. Kildare.

Dear Sir/Madam

| wish to object strongly to an increase of waste or any type of extension to
the Drehid

Waste Facility.

The previous inspectors report cited the road infrastructure could not take
increased HGV traffic.

Apart from this a Dump attracts vermin, emits appalling smells for the
whole area. The idea of hauling waste around the country creates more
pollution Co2 emissions etc.

accidents have happened previously with haulage to this facility.

BNM in recent advertising for some of its entities had been using the
slogan......MORE MORE MORE!

It seems this is what the company wants, MORE WASTE when we are living
in times where decreasing should be a solution to pollution and waste.

BORD NA MONA should examine its policies and would be better off



. Williamstown House
. Carbury Co Kildare
. 13/07/2023

promoting LESS WASTE.

They should be leaders in decrease of waste instead of wanting to
increase facilities for waste.

And of course why wouldn't they as they would make more money on the
back of pollution.

| urge An Bord Pleanala to reject in its entirety this planning application.
Kind Regards

Sheila O'Brien
NKEPG
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